
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 
 

2nd September 2019 
 

 
Dear Residents 

 
 
We have organised a bus to take us to the Walter Sisulu Botanical Gardens at Little Falls 
on 17th September 2019. 
 
The cost will be R60.00 return and the entrance to the Gardens is free on that day for 
Seniors. 
 
We will depart Evergreen at 9.00 am and return leaving the gardens at 2.30 pm. 
 
There is a restaurant within the gardens but you can also take a picnic lunch, there are 
lots of places to sit out (but remember whatever you bring will need to be on your lap as 
there is little space for cooler boxes etc.) 
 
The bus can take 12 passengers so this will be on a first come basis. There may be some 
who will also join in but using their own cars, particularly if the bus becomes full. 
Maybe bring binoculars as there is plenty of activity at the Black Eagle site. Book with 
Thola at reception. 
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Kate's visit to the Botanical Gardens at Little Falls 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


